
Exclusive limited-time offer to all 
school and TAFE educators

Surf the waive
Exclusive joining offer

Join the SSTUWA today and your subscription payments will not commence until 3 February 2022, the first pay day of the 
2022 school year. Those eligible for this promotion include:

Student members upgrading to full membership.
Teachers, leaders, school psychologists, education directors/officers and TAFE lecturers who have not previously 
been a member of the SSTUWA.
Previous members who resigned from the SSTUWA prior to 11 October 2021. 

Please note:

Complete details: The membership application form must be completed in full, including payment details, for the 
application to be processed.
Fee debts: Previous SSTUWA members holding a fee debt may be required to repay fees before membership can 
commence. Contact the Membership Team with any queries.
Legal/case management: Any legal or case management requirements will be dealt with on a case-by-case basis 
during the subscription waiver period.
Pre-existing issues: The SSTUWA cannot offer representation or legal assistance to members with problems that 
exist before the union confirms receipt and acceptance of your membership application.
Approval: All applications submitted as part of this offer are subject to approval by the General Secretary.

Need a hand?

http://membership@sstuwa.org.au


Contact the Membership Team

(08) 9210 6000  |  membership@sstuwa.org.au
Submit an online query
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